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1 message
Kelsi Welch <Kelsi.Welch@pdce.com> Tue, Jun 16, 2015 at 3:31 PM

To: "Noto - DNR, John" <john.noto@state.co.us>
Cc: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Hi John,

| have confirmed with my team that we have no plans now or in the future to amend the 2A for this location to
add any additional wells or equipment. One of PDC’s already permitted pads, Honebein 4N64W7K, is located in
the NESW of Section 7-T4N-R64W and the Honebein wells all bottom hole in the S2NW of Section 18. This
leaves only the SW/4 of Section 18 for future development and it is a Noble lease.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you so much for all of your help, | appreciate it!

fl.‘ mam'

Kelsi Welch

Regulatory Analyst — Progressive Consulting

PDC Energy, Inc., 1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203
Office: (303) 860-5800 | Kelsi.Welch@pdce.com
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